
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE*******NOTICE*******NOTICE 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Session Meeting of the 

Queen Creek Planning & Zoning Commission, scheduled for 

February 8, 2012 has been cancelled.   

 

 

The Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Work Study 

only for the purposes of touring the Greenfield Water 

Reclamation Plant. 

 

The next Regular Session Meeting of the Planning & Zoning 

Commission will be held on Wednesday, March 14, 2012. 

 

Dated this 2nd day of February, 2012. 

 

Laura Moats 

Development Services Assistant 

 
I, Laura Moats, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted this 2nd day of February, 

2012, the Notice of Cancellation for the February 8, 2012  Regular Session of the Queen 

Creek Planning Commission in the following places: 1) Queen Creek Town Hall; 2) 

Queen Creek Branch Library; 3) Queen Creek Community Center bulletin board. 

        

 

     

  ________________________________________ 

Laura Moats,  Development Services Assistant 

 

 

 


